
WHAT TO DO 
WHEN YOU 
HARVEST A DEER 
ON FORT 
JACKSON



The first step when you harvest a 
deer on Fort Jackson, is to bring it to
the Big Game Check Station at 
Heise’s Pond by the most direct ON-
POST route. ALL HARVESTED 
DEER MUST BE BROUGHT TO THE 
CHECK STATION 



Once you have arrived at the 
Check Station, affix the 
appropriate FORT JACKSON 
DEER QUOTA PROGRAM (DQP)
TAG to the animal. Instructions 
for tagging can be found on the 
back of the tags. DO NOT USE A 
PERSONAL TAG.



Follow the 
instructions 
posted at the 
Check Station 
for checking 
in deer. 
Failure to 
check in deer 
can result in 
the loss of 
hunting 
privileges. 

This includes 
weighing, 
measuring 
antlers, 
removing a 
lower jawbone, 
and filling out a 
jawbone tag 
and the harvest 
log sheet.



In addition to checking in 
your deer at the Fort 
Jackson Check Station, the 
law now requires that all 
deer harvested in South 
Carolina be checked in 
with the SCDNR. The 
easiest way to do this is 
through the Go Outdoors 
SC app.



When you start a 
harvest report 
after taking a 
deer on Fort 
Jackson, ensure 
that you click the 
tab for the Deer 
Quota Program 
Tag



Fill out the entire form 
and submit. The 
information required for 
filling out the form will 
be found on the Fort 
Jackson DQP tags and 
from the data recorded 
when you checked in 
your deer.



- No deer may be taken off post without a Fort Jackson DQP tag 
affixed to it.

- Deer may be cleaned at the check station or taken off post to a 
processor. Processors will not accept deer that have not been 
checked in through SCDNR.

- If you do clean a deer at the check station, clean up all blood, etc. 
afterwards. Entrails, hides, etc. are to be placed in a garbage bag 
and taken to the dumpster located behind the check station.

- Jawbone removal is required for all deer. If you are taking your deer 
to a taxidermist for mounting, you must return it once the 
taxidermist has removed it.



Review

• All deer are to be taken to the big game check station at Heise’s Pond.  TAKE THE MOST 
DIRECT ON-POST ROUTE!

• Affix a Fort Jackson DQP tag to your harvest.  DO NOT USE YOUR PERSONNAL TAGS!

• Fill out the Fort Jackson harvest sheet, pull the jawbone, create a label, place the label and 
jawbone in a bag, and place in the freezer.  PLEASE WRITE LEGIBLY!

• Use the GO Outdoors SC app or phone system to report your harvest.  Remember to select 
the SC DQP tag on the first page.   All data required by the state is located either on the DQP 
tag or on the harvest data sheet.  Once submitted you will receive a confirmation number 
which will be required by all processors.  THEY WILL NOT PROCESS A DEER WITHOUT THE 
CONFIRMATION NUMBER!



Questions may be directed to the Fort Jackson 
Wildlife Branch via email at usarmy.jackson.imcom-

atlantic.mbx.isportsman@army.mil or to 
Conservation Law Enforcement at 803-751-3113

Enjoy your hunt!
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